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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 I hope you are all well. 

 

What a beautiful week we have had – it has been so lovely to see so many   
children up on the sports field, on the playground - enjoying themselves and 
keeping fit.  As you know, next week is our sports week and Mrs Steele and the 
staff have been working really hard preparing lots of fun activities such as 
martial arts lessons all the way through to yoga…  A broad and rich offer for 
the children to enjoy, with lots of sports specialists coming to teach the          
children new skills.  Children are allowed to wear their PE kits all week, however 
I imagine this may be tricky to keep clean and rotate, so we ask that children 
wear the PE kits on Wednesday for sports day – then any other sport wear 
(including football shirts, PE kits, T shirts and shorts etc) for the other days.  
We will not be policing it, we just ask that PE kits on Wednesday is the one 
rule.  Hopefully this will make things easier for you all.   This has been                  
explained to the children today… as you can imagine – the news re the football 
shirts was very popular (big thank you to Harry W, Y3 for this request).   We 
are really looking forward to the week and of course seeing as many of you as 
possible on sports day.  

 

Other news:  We have had a few visitors these past two weeks looking at   
writing across our school.  I am really pleased to report that all the feedback 
was extremely positive – so a massive well done to all the teaching staff, but of 
course the children.  Their hard work and dedication is a real credit to the 
school and of course yourselves.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all next week and I hope you have a great           
 weekend. 

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – fascinating 

 

Definition   — extremely interesting or 

 enchanting; spellbinding. 

 

The animals at the zoo were fascinating to watch.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Ollie, Beau, Nina 

Y2: Tommy, Callum, Nate,  

Y3: Leo, Oscar, Daisy 

Y4: Frankie, Austin, Charlie 

Y5: Kaian, Emily, Makayla 

Y6: Blake, Carlos, Ricardo 

Word 

of  

the week 
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 Wednesday 25th June—Sports Day 

 Thursday 26th June  - Y3 Sleepover 

 Monday 14th July—Y6 production @ 

1.30pm & 6pm (see details on seesaw) 

 Thursday 17th July—Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 Friday 18th July—last day of term  

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July—inset 

days 

 Thursday 24th July—start of summer             

holidays 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘chaud’  

Means ‘hot’ in                 

French

 

A letter has been emailed out this afternoon with the timing for sports day, taking place on Wednesday 

25th June. 

 

In case you haven't received this email, please see below - 

 

In the event of bad weather we will notify you of a back up date asap. 

 

As per last year, each Key Stage will hold their own event and timings are as follows: 

 

FSU: 9.30-10.30 

KS1 (Year 1 &2): 10.45-11.45 

Y3 & 4: 12.45-1.45 

Y5 & 6: 2.00-3.00 

 

The children will be walked to and from the field by staff. As per last year, there will be a designated 

area for spectators to stand (in the middle of the football pitch – chairs will be available for disabled/ 

elderly). 

 

We ask that you refrain from coming over and talking to your children, as this can be very disruptive, 

as well as causing safeguarding implications. A big thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Note: Year 5 and 6 parents, please collect your child from school as per a normal day when their event 

finishes. 

 

A reminder that children can come to school in their PE kits. Please ensure they have a drinks bottle 

with them on the day, a sunhat and suncream. We are really looking forward to seeing you and               

keeping everything crossed that the weather plays ball. 

Sports Day 
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